
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Suffolk City School Board Members 
 

FROM: Dr. John B. Gordon III, Superintendent JBG3/tlg 
 

DATE: January 20, 2025 
 

RE:  Driver Demolition – Estimated Costs Summary 

 
Attached is the preliminary estimate for the demolition of Driver Elementary School from RRMM 

Architects. Unless something unexpectedly happens, the estimate listed should be close to what is needed 

for demolition. 
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